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5TH March, 2018  
 
Dear Year 3 and Year 5 parents and carers, 
 

Re:  Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN 2018) 
 
Please find included with this letter the parent information for the administration of the 2018 
NAPLAN National Assessment Program.  
 
All Year 3 and 5 students will be participating in the NAPLAN assessment during Term 2, Week 3 
on Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th May and Thursday 17th May.   There will be catch up day, Friday 
18th May, if any student is absent on the above assessment days.  
 
At Bethany, we treat the NAPLAN assessment process as a normal day at school.  All students 
are regularly assessed in many ways and the students are familiar with the ongoing nature of 
assessment throughout their learning.    
 
If you child receives support in class to access the curriculum, the learning support teacher and 
classroom teacher will consult with parents regarding specific adjustments.  This will be followed 
up with a Parent/Carer consent form being sent home for your approval.    
 
Please read the parent information and if you have any questions,  please do not hesitate to contact 
Ms Joseph or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
Cheryl Brown 
Principal 
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